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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

May 9, 2023 

 

Elizabeth Jamieson 

Site Development Specialist II 

SBA Communications Corporation 

134 Flanders Road, Suite 125 

Westborough, MA 01581 

EJamieson@sbasite.com 

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-052-220504 – T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 1 Westerberg Drive, Farmington, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Elizabeth Jamieson: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 

construction time submitted on behalf of T-Mobile, for the above-referenced exempt modification 

request, dated May 8, 2023.  

 

Pursuant to Condition No. 8 of the Council’s decision letter dated June 13, 2022, the Council 

hereby grants an extension of time until June 13, 2024 to complete construction.   

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should T-

Mobile decide not to proceed with construction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/ANM/laf 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
mailto:EJamieson@sbasite.com


May 8, 2023 

Melanie Bachman 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: Request for extension of Exempt Modification Application EM-T-MOBILE-052-220504 
            1 Westberg Drive, Farmington, CT 06032 
            Latitude: 41.730491 
            Longitude: -72.835486 

            Site#: CT46141-A_CT11768B_SBA/T-Mobile 

Ms. Bachman: 

T-Mobile respectfully requests an extension for the approval received last year in connection with construction completion 
for the tower located at 1 Westberg Drive, Farmington, CT 06032.   Upon construction completion T-Mobile will provide 
notice that construction has occurred in compliance with the original approval issued 6/13/2022, also attached.

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Jamieson 
Site Development Specialist II 
SBA Communications Corporation 
134 Flanders Road 
Suite 125 
Westborough, MA 01581 
860.605.7808 + T 
EJamieson@sbasite.com 
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